To Whom it May Concern,
I'm writing as a Minnesotan citizen gravely concerned by the possibility of loosening the boundaries put on abortions in Minnesota. Abortion is not a minor, brief medical decision. It is a life altering and life-taking decision. The powerful physical, mental, emotional, and psychological effects on the women who survive their abortions are often swept under the rug or denied entirely. Abortions have been presented strongly in a favorable light as women's healthcare. However, the fact that approximately 50% of the abortion deaths are young, developing women, is ignored. We are sacrificing medical integrity and moral fiber to the gods of profit and convenience when we permit murder of our state's children as a matter of socially acceptable choice. 

Concerned citizen of Buffalo, MN,
Heather Jenks

Regarding: The Minnesota House of Representatives Health, Finance and Policy Committee is introducing a new law codifying abortion up to birth. On Thursday, January 5, at 10:30am the committee will have a hearing to take public testimony in committee room 5 in the State Office Building. As I am unable to attend this hearing, I am submitting written testimony.

